
 
Public Participation  
Step 3: B. 2. Method to Address Comments 
 
Following the Neighborhood Open House Meeting on November 18, 2020at 10AM at 5925 E Wilshire Drive, 
Scottsdale, an email list was compiled from all the sign in sheets. 
 
Billie Young and Lauren Trapp composed an email and sent it on Nov 18th to all who attended thanking 
them for participating and for their support and encouragement.  
 
Billie Young 
Lauren Trapp 
 


